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Jennifer Van Laan and Ellen Pritchett, both members of SEA, work at Seguin Youth Services on Saturday. Over 200 students from 22 organizations and teams volunteered at  for the 2nd Annual Day of the Dogs community service event last Saturday. See more photos from the day below – they also are being posted on TLU’s Facebook page.  If you have photos from any of the venues that you would like to share, please e-mail them to adelmoral@tlu.edu 
News

Congratulations – Dr. Rebecca A. Kosary, assistant professor of history and director of African-American studies, has been selected as one of 30 CIC college faculty to participate in a summer seminar at Yale University.  
The seminar is organized jointly by the Council of Independent Colleges and the Gilder Lehrman Institute of American History and cosponsored by the United Negro College Fund (UNCF). Participants had to be nominated by the chief academic officer of their institution and were selected in a nation-wide competition.  

Participants in the seminar will spend a week in June examining various pre- and post-emancipation slave narratives under the direction of renowned historian, Dr. David W. Blight.   

Navy Band tickets – Today is the first day to pick up your tickets at the TLU Bookstore for the United States Navy Band performance.  The Navy Band’s TLU performance will be March 10 at Jackson Auditorium.  Tickets also can be ordered online at www.tlu.edu, by e-mailing tluinfo@tlu.edu, or by calling 830-372-6317. While the performance is free, tickets are required.

The Navy’s premier musical organization, the Navy Band presents honors at official ceremonies and memorial services and performs hundreds of public concerts annually throughout the Washington area and around the country. The band has participated in 20 presidential inaugurals including our most recent in January 2009.
The U.S. Navy Band is recognized as “The World’s Finest,” and features some of the nation’s top musicians and performs a variety of music from classical orchestral works to original arrangements of current popular favorites, as well as traditional marches and patriotic fare. 
For more information about this specific event call Aida Del Moral, communications and marketing assistant, at 830-372-8024. 

Students in Austin – Ten TLU students will visit the State Capitol tomorrow to visit with legislators about the Tuition Equalization Grant (TEG) program. Brenda Schumann, director of records and registration, and Steve Anderson, senior vice president for university relations, will accompany students Regi Leesa Block, Robert Bonner, Rogers Brown, Andrew Femath, Richard Garcia, Elizabeth Holschuh, Amanda Schnelle, Crystal Sevilla, Shantik Taylor, and Megan Zella. 
Athletics

Baseball – TLU right-hander Travis Staggs has been named the American Southwest Conference West Division Pitcher of the Week. Staggs tossed six shutout innings Saturday in the Bulldogs’ 10-0 win over Austin College and struck out four batters and allowed just two hits and one walk. Staggs is a junior kinesiology major with a minor in art.
The Bulldogs host Trinity University at 2 p.m. today at TLU’s Katt-Isbel Field.  For a live webcast, click here: www.tlu.edu/athletics.

Miscellaneous

Financial Aid Fact of the Day – Visit with representative from the Financial Aid Office today in the ASC – 9:30 a.m. to 1 p.m.  Ask questions and get financial aid advice!
  
